Cs

6.4

North Bay, ON June 17, 2025

Subject: Report from Peter Carello dated June 4, 2025 re Road Allowance Closure

application - 260 Ross Drive

File No. Res. 2025 -

Moved by Councillor:

Seconded by Councillor:
That:

1. the application by Randy Haskins and Mary Ann Harvey to close the lakeshore road

allowance, as shown on Schedule “A”, attached to Report to Council CSBU 2025-36,
be approved:

2. the closure of the lakeshore road allowance be subject to the granting of any
easements; and

3. the Chief Administrative Officer be authorized by Council to initiate normal closure

procedures for the subject lakeshore road allowance.

Carried Carried as amended Lost
Conflict Endorsement of Chair

Yeas Nays

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor )

Signature of Clerk
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